
To: Hal Brown, Supervisor 
 Eva Long, President COM Board of Trustees 
 Diana Conti, Clerk COM Board of Trustees 
 
 
Re:  Retail Development on College Avenue in Kentfield 

 
 
The undersigned resident(s) of Kentfield and neighboring communities is(are) 
OPPOSED TO new retail development along the College Avenue and Sir 
Francis Drake Boulevard corridors for the following reasons: 
  

• Unsustainable traffic congestion 
• Poor traffic circulation 
• Inadequate public parking 
• An already established commercial district 

 
We believe that additional development would further negatively impact 
these conditions and disturb the tranquility of the Kentfield community. 
 
 
 
___________________________________ 
(Signature) 
 
 
 
___________________________________ 
(Signature) 
 
 
 
____________________________________ 
(Print name)  
 
 
 
__________________________________________________________________ 
(Address)         (City) 
 
 
 
 
 


